
	
	
	

PARKING	PERMITS	
August	2,	2017	

	
	

• Parking	permits	have	now	been	assigned	and	the	fee	added	to	the	ONLINE	PAYMENTS	portal.			
• Payments	can	be	made	online	with	a	Debit	or	Credit	Card	prior	to	August	7.	
• After	August	7,	payments	will	be	accepted	at	Registration,	only	by	Cash	or	Check,	made	payable	to	NJSD.	
• Permits	will	be	sold	at	Registration	Wednesday,	August	9,	2017,	on	a	first-come,	first-serve	basis.			
• Permit	numbers	will	not	be	posted.		Permits	will	be	handed	out	on	Registration	day.		Please	do	not	call	asking	for	

your	permit	number.	
	
	
NOTE:		Do	not	make	payments	online	if	have	NOT	submitted	an	application!		There	are	a	limited	number	of	permits	
available	and	you	do	not	have	one	assigned	unless	an	application	has	been	submitted.		A	payment	online	does	not	
guarantee	you	a	permit.			Application	forms	will	be	available	for	the	remaining	permits	at	Registration.			
	
	
For	questions,	contact	Carla.McKerchie@neenah.k12.wi.us	,	or	920-751-6900,	x16106.	
	


